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2022 highlights

• 25 different projects/
events over the 
academic year 
  

• 6 different LEP projects



2023
September/October

• Local Enhancement Projects (LEP) Call out - week of September 25th applications due by October 24th  

• AI, Academic Integrity and Assessment  with Dr. Perry Share - September 13th (registration next slide) 

• T&L Newsletter - out next week bumper issue 

• Academic Induction/refresher September 15th check newsletter for room 

• Pedagogic Podcast  - release of episodes 1 - 3 in October (nominate a colleague!) 

• Human Library October 3rd as part of the DLR Festival of Inclusion registration in the newsletter 

• TEL Post Graduate Certificate starting late October - see newsletter for details to express your interest 

• ‘5 in 45’ lunchtime event with the Library - Launch week of October 9th with finding from EDIFY  -  
Equality, Diversity, Inclusion for improving the quality of Management Education, Training and Professions 

• FYMMO



https://forms.office.com/e/5tCsdEMYwh



• ‘Welcome back’ videos on 
Blackboard for returning students 
from department heads 

• FYMMO stand in the Atrium from 
10.00 - 3.00 on the 25th and 26th of 
September 
Mentoring sign ups 
‘What are you most looking 
forward to in final year?’ ‘What is 
your biggest challenge this year?’ 

• ‘Decision Makers in Post Grad 
Education’ late October 

• Grad Ireland Careers Fair 

Contact Louisa Keogh on 
louisa.keogh@iadt.ie for more information 
on FYMMO and check out our webpage: 
https://iadt.ie/fymmo/

mailto:louisa.keogh@iadt.ie
https://iadt.ie/fymmo/


Have your students 
sign up for the bus to 

this event at the 
FYMMO stand on the 
25th and 26th in the 

atrium

Contact Dawn 
O’Connor 

dawn.oconnor@iadt.ie 
for more information 

on Careers

mailto:dawn.oconnor@iadt.ie


What do you need from T&L to 
support your practice in the year 
ahead?

rebecca.roper@iadt.ie 
and on Teams

Nominate your colleagues for a 
Pedagogic Podcast through this link!

I am eminently contactable and would particularly like to hear from any new staff to welcome you onboard.  
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